From: "Deborah.K.Jackson@faa.gov" <Deborah.K.Jackson@faa.gov>
Date: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 at 11:12 AM
To: "rsanta@natca.org" <rsanta@natca.org>
Cc: "alebovidge@natca.org" <alebovidge@natca.org>, "kmanson@natcadc.org" <kmanson@natcadc.org>, "nvitale@natcadc.org" <nvitale@natcadc.org>, Dean Iacopelli <diacopelli@natcadc.org>, Akua Brempong-Smith <abrempong-smith@natcadc.org>, "John.CTR.Dean@faa.gov" <John.CTR.Dean@faa.gov>, "Stuckey, Rhonda D (FAA)" <rhonda.d.stuckey@faa.gov>, "Patino, Victor (FAA)" <Victor.Patino@faa.gov>, "AHR-LERF-MGR@faa.gov" <AHR-LERF-MGR@faa.gov>, "AHR-LERFMT@faa.gov" <AHR-LERFMT@faa.gov>
Subject: NOTICE: MyIT Forums Hosted by AIT

Dear Mr. Santa:

The Office of Information and Technology Services (AIT) hosts MyIT Forums three times a month, ordinarily on the 2nd Wednesday, 3rd Thursday, and 4th Tuesday of every month.  These sessions are available to all FAA employees.  The purpose of the MYIT Forums is to provide information on key IT initiatives, and for employees to provide feedback and ask questions.  Union representation is evited to attend.

Beginning with the session that is scheduled for February 22nd (the 4th Tuesday in February), IT would like to ask forum participants at the end of the session to complete a brief anonymous and voluntary survey using Survey Monkey that would include the following questions:

1. On a scale of 1-5 (1=not valuable and 5=highly valuable), how valuable is the information you receive at the MyIT Forum?
1. Which part of the forum do you find most valuable? (speaker presentation, hot items, questions/feedback) (select all that apply)
1. How did you hear about the MyIT Forum? (Email, Daily Broadcast, Business Partnership Manager, my.faa.gov, or Colleague) 
1. On a scale of 1-5 (1=wouldn't recommend and 5=strongly recommend), how likely would you be to recommend MyIT Forum to a colleague?
1. What topic would you like to hear about at a future forum?
1. Do you have any additional comments or recommendations to improve future MyIT Forums?

The survey is voluntary and can be completed on employees duty-time.  The data collected will be anonymous in nature.  The Union will be provided with results of the survey and provided the opportunity to review and comment prior to any publication based on or derived from the results in accordance with the collective bargaining agreement (CBA).

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.



Thank you,



Deborah K Jackson
National LER Systems and Programs, AHL-400
Human Resource Specialist
Office of Labor & Employee Relations
Federal Aviation Administration
800 Independence Avenue, SW
Washington, DC  20591
(W) 202-267-7473
(F) 202-267-5914


